
Dorota Richards 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dorota Richards 
24 May 2018 14:07 

FW: Licence Application WO295-01 
EAA-I submission EPA WO295-01 .pdf 

Dear Mr Malone, 

Thank you for your e-mail. Your request to withdraw a submission will be processed accordingly. 

Kind regards 

Dorota &chards 
Programme Officer 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustamability 

Eiirnronmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 0539160600; d.nchards@epa.ie 

From:, - 
Sent: 24 May ZU18 07:36 
To: Licensing Staff <licensin@epa.ie> 
Subject: Licence Application WO295-01 

I 
n Behalf Of David Malone 

I wish to withdraw the attached observation made on behalf of Environmental Action 
Alliance-Ireland on 24th June 20 17 concerning Micheal Ennis licence application No. 
WO295-01 

Can you please acknowledge receipt of this request 
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